
 

 

 

May 4, 2016  

Clarification today's press release 
  

With reference to today's press release entitled " Humana expands into Finland through 
acquisition", distributed 09.00 CET, the company would like to clarify that the enterprise value of 
EUR 32 million stated in the release is equivalent to the purchase consideration.   
 

 

For more information, please contact:  
Cecilia Lannebo, Head of Investor Relations, +46 72-220 82 77, cecilia.lannebo@humana.se 

The information is such that Humana AB (publ) is required to disclose in accordance with the 
Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act and/or the Swedish Securities Market Act. The 
information was submitted for publication at 12.30 CET on May 4, 2016. 

 

 
Humana is a leading Nordic care company providing services within individual and family care, personal 
assistance, elderly care and special service housing in accordance with LSS. Humana has more than 14 000 
employees in Sweden and Norway providing care for over 7 000 individuals, and working towards the 
vision “Everyone is entitled to a good life”. In 2015, Humana’s operating revenue was SEK 5 655 M. The 
company’s headquarters are located in Stockholm, Sweden. Read more about Humana on www.humana.se 
or http://corporate.humana.se 

 


